W
School Notices

Welcome to this week’s School Notices. As a school we try to support the busy lives
of our families by consolidating communication to one weekly newsletter, and these
are posted to the school website each Friday as an easy point of reference.

In addition to this don’t forget about our FAQ page on the school website. Our aim is
to provide the answers to your questions when you think of them, as opposed to you
being restricted by school hours, so please let us know if you there’s anything you
would find helpful so we can add it in <.

https://hartsbourne.org.uk/parent-hub/
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https://hartsbourne.org.uk/parent-hub/

Dates For Your Diary

Date

Event

Wednesday 11th December

KS1 - Christmas Show (afternoon performance)

Thursday 12th December

KS1 - Christmas Show (morning performance)

Friday 13th December

Christmas Dinner Day

Monday 16th December

Bushey Chabad - Hannukkah Assembly

Monday 16th December

KS2 Christmas Hootenanny (BMS)

Wednesday 18th December

Nursery Christmas Afternoon

Thursday 19th December

Electric Umbrella Performance

Friday 20th December

Last day of Term - 2.00pm finish

Monday 6th January

INSET Day

Tuesday 7th January

First Day of Spring Term

Thursday 9th January

Year 1 - Local Area Walk

Wednesday 5th February

Year1l-R.A.F. Museum

Thursday 6th February

Year 6 - Bentley Priory

Thursday 6th February

Year 5 - Brent Sikh Centre

Friday 28th February

Year 5 and Year 6 - K'Nex Challenge

Tuesday 4th March

Parents’ Evening (Late)

Thursday 6th March

Parents’ Evening (Early)




Pricy 13th December

On Friday the 13th of December we will be holding our annual
Christmas Jumper day, which as usual we have put on the same
day as our Christmas Dinner day!

Please send your children in wearing their own clothes and
Christmas jumpers or in festive colours to school, and don’t
forget to make sure you have booked your child’s Christmas
dinner online with Innovate if you would like them to have a
school lunch that day.

As always the deadline for ordering school meals for next week
is 12.00 on Saturday!

https://innovate2020.cashlessschool.co.uk/

School Spare Clothing and Request for
Cagoules.

As you will know we hold a small amount of spare clothing in EY and KS1 in case
children have any accidents in school and need a change of clothes. Sadly our
supplies are currently running extremely low and so please could you have a
look around at home to see if you still have any socks, underwear etc. that your
child might have been sent home with?

Also please don’t forget you’re more than welcome to keep a spare set of
clothes for your child here in school if you think they might need them.

Our children are also really enjoying the mud kitchen in the KS1 playground, but
the aprons that we currently have in school are struggling to fit on over their
winter coats. If anyone is having a clear out and has any old waterproofs /

cagoules in an age 9/10 we would love to take them off your hands.



https://innovate2020.cashlessschool.co.uk/

We look forward to seeing you all at the KS2
Hartsbourne Hootenanny! As you will already have
seen this year we’re all headed off to Bushey
Meads School who have kindly let us use their
large auditorium for this event again.

Please complete this form to book tickets.

https://forms.gle/3hv6KwbTwzxuzXo87



https://forms.gle/3hv6KwbTwzxuzXo87
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A HUGE THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR DONATIONS TO FILL OUR

FESTIVE HAMPERS. THEY LOOK BRILLIANT AND WILL MAKE FABULOUS ‘
PRIZES. TICKETS TO ENTER THE RAFFLE ARE NOW ON SALE AND WE [ " '
WILL BE SELLING THEM AT ALL OF THE CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES AS
WELL AS 5TH/13TH/18TH DEC IN THE PLAYGROUND.




Thursday 5th December — Sapphire: working collaboratively, i8S
listening to others and accepting challenges or changes to our ideas. " :

Year 1 — Violet and Ava have worked collaboratively with a range of partners
with keeping open minds to changes to ideas.

Year 2 — Teddy has show great collaboration and leadership during rehearsals
and Vinnie always listens to his learning partners and accepts their ideas.

Year 3 — Max and Lily are always willing to help other people out and be great
members of a learning team.

Year 4 — Sanam and Lily have both been great team-players this week in a
e of lessons.

Year 5 — Toby has worked really hard to work collaboratively with a range of learning
partners this week and Georgia always shows great respect when listening to others.

Year 6 — Seb and Ayaan are both excellent role models for listening to others
and working collaboratively within pairs or groups.

This week Clive the Carrot is awarded to...

Year 4!

137
114

Fallow

I'Roe

Roe wins!



Nursery - Festive Afternoon.

Nursery would like to invite their grown ups to Nursery on Wednesday 18th
December at 2:30pm. Nursery children will be singing some Christmas songs and it
is a chance for Nursery children to show off all their Christmas crafts to their
grown ups. We ask that due to limited space only two grown ups for each child
attend.

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - Festive Activities.

Class Christmas parties - On Wednesday 18th December Reception, Year 1 and
Year 2 will be having their class Christmas parties. Children can wear non-school
uniform/party clothes that day and please could they bring a snack to share, e.g.
bag of crisps, bread sticks, pack of biscuits etc. The classes will also join together
for some music and games in the hall.

Christmas Craft Morning - On Thursday the 19th December, Reception, Year 1 and
Year 2 children will be taking part in a really lovely craft morning that has been
organised by the staff. They will set up a number of different stations with various
activities for the children, and the children will be able to explore and take part in
them throughout the morning.

In order to make sure we have enough supplies for everyone we are asking for £2
voluntary contribution per child for this event which is payable via your Arbor
Account under ‘Trips’.



